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Property Owners’ Association 
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www.slppoa.org 

 

Welcome to Sierra los Pinos! 

 

On behalf of all the Board members, I would like to 

welcome you to our neighborhood. The accompanying 

brochure will answer questions you may have regarding 

our community. 

 

To stay current with upcoming events, we recommend that 

you sign up for: 

1. CodeRED, the official Sandoval County Emergency 

Alert System used for fire and other emergencies. 

https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/codered  

2. the SLPPOA electronic notification service, 

email@slppoa.org, that is used by the SLPPOA 

Board for official member communications, such as 

water system updates, newsletters and other notices..  

3. a personal website login for the SLPPOA website, 

www.slppoa.org so you can view your personal 

water usage data and have access to all the SLPPOA 

official documents. 

4. the two relevant Facebook groups; Sierra Los Pinos 

Property Owners Association (SLPPOA) official 

group, and the Sierra Los Pinos Homeowners Chat. 

 

Please keep the Board updated with changes to your phone 

number, email, and physical and billing addresses. 

 

Welcome to the community. 

 

Sincerely, 

SLPPOA Secretary 


